From: <u>Aubrey Baldwin</u>
To: <u>ROOT Jenny</u>

Subject: Re: Advisory Committee Meeting 4/5/13

Date: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 7:46:30 PM

Hi Jenny, can you resend the details of the meeting Friday? I may have double scheduled (eek).

On Wednesday, April 3, 2013, ROOT Jenny wrote:

Committee Members:

Our second advisory committee meeting is fast approaching! We have not yet received many comments from you. I hope this means everyone is looking forward to sharing their thoughts in person at our meeting! However, if this is not the case or you are unable to attend the meeting this Friday, please do send your comments to me in writing as soon as possible, but no later than **Tuesday, April 9<sup>th</sup>**. You can send them to me electronically at <u>root.jenny@deq.state.or.us</u> or mail them to: Jenny Root, DEQ, 811 SW 6<sup>th</sup> Avenue, Portland, Oregon 97204.

Also, if there are particular issues or areas of the draft rules you wish to make sure we cover at the meeting, please send me an email ASAP so I can add it to the agenda. I will be finalizing the agenda tomorrow (Thursday) afternoon.

Best Regards,

Jenny Root

**Environmental Law Specialist** 

Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality

503-229-5874

--



<u>abaldwin@lclark.edu</u> | Phone: 503-768-6929 | Cell: 503-758-0220